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Dear parents/carers, 

The staff in nursery have been working hard to set up Tapestry, our new online 

observation system. Behind the scenes, we have been collecting photos, 

observations and targets for your children and uploading them onto their accounts. 

Soon, these observations and photos will be published onto your child’s Tapestry 
account and we will update it as and when we can. Currently, we are unable to give 

you a time frame of how often the observations will be published in the future until 

we have adjusted to using the system. Please bare with us, we want to make sure the 

information you receive is of the hightest quality. We aim to share as much 

information with you as we can in a timely manner! 

Please return your letter as soon as possible if you haven’t already so that we can set 
up your account. 

If you have any questions, please do not hestitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The nursery team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       


